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Upcoming 
Dates to 
Remember! 
 

Wednesday Social Tennis 
From 6pm through Winter. Contact 
Heather  Thompson 0428 354 117 

Monday Fast 4 Tennis    
Commencing 1pm during winter 
Please contact Bev Schwarz on 
57551261. 

Tuesday & Wed Night Pennant 
Will resume 9th  & 10th October for 
grading. Contact Allan Poyner 
0418993191 or Heather Thompson 

Junior Tennis Coaching 
Mon, Wed & Fridays 
Concludes 1st June and will resume in 
Spring. Private coaching available by 
arrangement over the winter (daylight 
hours only). Contact Geoff  Hollow 
0418269249 

Saturday Junior Tennis     
Concludes 2rd June. Will resume in 
Spring. Contact Geoff  Hollow  

AGM 

23rd  October 2018 
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The Club Championships concluded for our Junior Members on Saturday 
21st April and on Tuesday 24th April for our Adult members. Thankyou 

to Geoff Hollow for coordinating the Junior event and to everyone that  
participated. A special mention to Bill Jameson who attended the Junior Club 
Championships and presented the Gwen Jameson Award to a very deserving   
recipient in Joseph Gray. Congratulations to the following division winners and 
our new Club Champions! More photos on Page 2 & 3. 

Bright Tennis Club 

 Committee 2017/2018 

President: Tracy Carey 

Treasurer: Jody Vlahandreas 

Secretary : Allan Poyner  

Vice President: Mick Crocker 

Memberships: Viv Fadersen 

Committee Members:  

Dean Anders 

Heike Fleckenstein 

Geoff Hollow 

Joe Robinson 

Bruce Holm 

Men's Singles  

Winner: David Chlebna 

R/up: Dean Anders 

Ladies Singles 

Winner: Jody Vlahandreas 

R/up: Diana Johnston 

Mixed Doubles 

Winners: Jody Vlahandreas & Leigh Marlow 

R/up: Diana Johnston & Mark Gabler 

Ladies Doubles 

Winners: Jody Vlahandreas & Heike Fleckenstein 

R/up: Diana Johnston & Tracy Carey 

Men’s Doubles 

Winners: David Chlebna & Daniel Neville 

R/up: Dean Anders & Sam Porter 

Congratulat ions  to  our  2018 Congratulat ions  to  our  2018   

C lub Champions….Club Champions….   

Junior Boys  

9 & Under Winner: Angus Murrells 

9 & Under R/up: Luke Carey 

10 & Under Winner: Jackson Hewitt 

10 & Under R/up: Liam Quinton 

12 & Under Winner: Tom Gray 

12 & Under R/up: Jack Main 

14 & Under Winner: Joseph Gray 

14 & Under R/up: Jacob West 

Junior Girls 

12 & Under Winner:  Molly Whitty 

12 & Under R/up:  Amelie Thompson 

16 & Under Winner: Lauren Bartlett 

16 & Under R/up: Nici Smith 

Gwen Jameson Junior Award 

Joseph Gray 

L to R: Men’s singles R/up Dean Anders with Club 
Champion David Chlebna  L to R: Women’s singles  Champion Jody Vlahandreas with 

R/up Diana Johnston  

L to R: 12yrs and under girls: R/up Amelie Thompson with  
Winner Molly Whitty  

L to R: 10yrs and under: boys: Winner Jackson 
Hewitt with R/up Liam Quinton 
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Senior Club Championships photos….. 

Interested in playing tennis through the winter 

months? A group of dedicated players will be meet-
ing at 6.00pm—7.00pm each Wednesday night. We 
hope to get 4 teams so no waiting for courts! So rug 
up and get some exercise through the winter!  

L to R: Ladies Doubles R/up Diana Johnston & Tracy Carey pictured with Club      
Champions Jody Vlahandreas & Heike Fleckenstein                                                  
(front: No 1 supporter Lexie Vlahandreas)  

L to R: Men’s Doubles Winners: Daniel Neville and David Chlebna 

 

L to R: Mixed Doubles winners Jody Vlahandreas and Leigh Marlow 
with R/up Diana Johnston & Mark Gabler  

Bright v Mt Beauty Junior Challenge Cup!….. 

On the 28th April 37 Juniors              

participated in the Mt Beauty v 
Bright Challenge cup. 19 players 
from Bright travelled to Mt Beauty 

Tennis Courts to play in perfect  
autumn conditions. Bright won the 
day and regained the cup 16 sets 

83 games to 11 sets 70 games in a 
number of close hard fought  
matches. Played with a great      

atmosphere the day ended with a 
BBQ enjoyed by the players, family 
and friends. Well done Bright     

Juniors! 

Historian Wanted!  

The Bright Tennis Club is 
looking for someone who 
has a passion for history that 
would  enjoy doing some 
research work into the BTC  
record books for some new 
honour boards that are being 
made. Sounds like a job for 
you? Contact Tracy Carey for 
further information.  

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Farc-anglerfish-arc2-prod-expressandstar-mna.s3.amazonaws.com%2Fpublic%2FDZZ2RGF6PZFNJMYU32RE6T5KQM&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.expressandstar.com%2Fnews%2F2013%2F09%2F27%2Fgive-your-views-on-express-s
https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.pinimg.com%2Foriginals%2F42%2Fc3%2F44%2F42c3441014fee15757884a51459a712c.gif&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pinterest.com%2Fpin%2F492722015464465534%2F&docid=NQO7z5C5I0g8PM&tbnid=7FGW25BfeCaT8M%3A&vet=
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Junior Club Championships photos….. 

A great day was had by all at the 2018 Junior Club Championships!  

L to R: U12 Boys Winner Tom Gray with R/up Jack 
Main.  

L to R: U14 Boys R/up Jacob West with Winner 
Joseph Gray  

L to R: U16 Girls Winner Lauren Bartlett with 
R/up Nici Smith  

Congratulations to Joseph Gray who is pictured receiving the Gwen Jameson Junior Award from 
Bill Jameson. Also pictured is last year’s recipient Lauren Bartlett. 

Congratulations to Angus Murrells who won his 
9 years and under boys division against R/up 
Luke Carey 


